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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

 

“Good evening”, 
 

writes Sergei from the Baptist Church in Moldava on November 15, and he continues: “The money from    

SB-Foundation (SEK 35 000) to help the needy from Ukraine has arrived. Blessings! We will write a report 

later.” – We are waiting for that report, but we understand that all who are engaged in receiving refugees 

have an unbelievable amount of work to do – so many refugees from Ukraine that this poor, small country of 

Moldava has received and continues to receive. Many Ukrainian refugees, and we also at SB-Foundation, are 

deeply impressed by the rapid organization and warm reception meeting the refugees when they arrived in 

their neighboring country after hastily having to leave their homes and flee. Churches and parishioners 

volunteered quickly. We cannot help but think of Jesus’ words: “I was hungry, and you gave me food, I was 

thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was naked and you clothed me …” 

When people then asked: “Lord, when Lord, when did we see you hungry and feed you, or thirsty and give 

you drink? And when did we see you a stranger and welcome you, or naked and clothe you?” The answer 

was: “Truly, I say to you, as you did it to one of the least of these my brothers, you did it to me.”1  
 

For many years SB-Foundation has 

been sending packages with Christmas 

presents to children in Moldavia. Here 

are three packages with stuffed 

animals and toys, about 150 Christmas 

gifts, that we sent for Christmas 2023. 
 
 

 
 

 

Greetings from SB Foundation via us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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1 From Matthew 25:35-40, using English Standard Version (ESV) translation 
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